

Warbstow Primary Academy
Warbstow, Launceston, Cornwall, PL15 8UP
Telephone: 01566 781388
stuart.ellis@warbstow.org.uk
Head of School: Mr S Ellis
www.warbstow.org.uk



Mr Ellis Office Hours

Tuesday- All Day Thursday- All Day If you would like an appointment, please contact Miss Hicks

20th Sept 2019



Thursday 26th September- 4.45-6.30- Sir James
Smith's open evening

Thursday 26th September-5.30-8.00, Launceston College open evening. (oh dear a clash with Camelford!)

Monday 30th September- Flu Vaccines R-Y6
Thursday 3rd October-Budehaven open evening 5-7
Tuesday 8th October- Individual and Family photos
Thursday 10th October- KS1 Camp (Y1 &Y2
sleepover) details to follow.

Friday 11th October- Class 3 to swim not Class 1
Thursday 17th October- Harvest Festival 1.30pm in the hall (all welcome)

Friday 18thOctober- last day of this half term

Monday 21st October-Friday 25th- HALF TERM

Monday 28th October-INSET DAY

Tuesday 29th October- back to school

Wednesday 27th November- Music Assembly

Friday 6th December- last swimming session

Wednesday 11th December- Matinee performance

for KS1 and Class 3 productions.

Thursday 12th December- Evening performance
Wednesday 18th December- Carol Service
Friday 20th- Christmas party and lunch LAST DAY
OF TERM

Breakfast club

Unfortunately, we will not be able to run a breakfast club at present as the numbers were not enough to cover the costs of the staffing.

FunFit continues on a Tuesday and Thursday morning starting at 7.45am.

NEXT WEEK

In Class one:

- Children will be writing their own version of the three little pigs.
- In Maths, they will be solving practical problems for measurement (length, capacity, mass).
- Topic work will be designing wolf masks, recognising symbols on a map and looking at materials used for construction.

In Year two, they will be:

- Looking at a new Cornish folk tale.
- In Maths, they will continue to look at the place value of different numbers.
- Whilst in Science, the children will be designing a bridge, using their knowledge of materials.
- In the afternoons, they have the challenge of learning to make a sampler, and in singing they are learning a song about a cat.

Next week in Class 3 they will be:

- Explanation writing Following on from learning about the processes of the Water Cycle, they will be explaining how the cycle works, verbally and in writing. A further challenge will be to include as many of the 10 spellings we're using for our topic as possible (Spellings taken from the Year 3 and 4 Statutory Spellings.)
- Also, they will be explaining why adventurers explore; why they go to the places they go, why they take the equipment, how they decide who will go and so on.
- For Maths, Year 3 will be continuing their learning and consolidation of place value and identifying, estimating and representing numbers through a range of reasoning questions and problems. Year 4 will be rounding to the nearest 10, 100 and 1000.

Next week Class 4 will be:

- Writing their adventure stories based in local environments.
- They will also begin to look at the vocabulary, and structure of poetry describing the moors.
- In Maths their focus will continue to be directed at Number and Place Value.
- History focus will shift towards the Norman conquests, with castles as the central theme.
- They will also be learning how to use and give 4-6 figure grid references.

Attendance 99% This is up by 0.2% Thank you for your support.

Flu Vaccine

This week letters were sent home in book bags for the Flu Vaccine which is happenbing on the 30th September. Your child will only be able to have the vaccine if you register them for it so please ensure you do this. If you are having problems, or unable to get online please pop in and see Miss Hicks.

Date of Visit: Monday 30th September

School Code: EE144062

Link: https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu

Flu can kill. Public Health England information indicates that the nasal spray flu vaccine is extremely effective in children, which in turn helps to protect the rest of our communities

Days off school add up to lost learning

175 NON SCHOOL DAYS A YEAR

175 days to spend on family time, visits, holidays, shopping, household jobs and other appointments



Samba band

We have made the decision to cancel Samba band after school club. With only 6 participants it wasn't a viable club. Children will still be able to perform in the carnival with Kari as they have learnt the pieces over the past year.

FROM THE HEAD OF SCHOOL

Dear Parents/Carers,

I will be arranging a meeting for you to attend very shortly. At this meeting I will discuss our recent successes of progress and attainment from last years results, and reflect on our past priorities and future.

Today you will find a copy of the Warbstow Parent/Carer questionnaire. If you would find the time to complete it and return to school on Monday, I would be very grateful.

Have a marvellous weekend, and I look forward to seeing the children refreshed and ready for learning on Monday.

Warbstow Wonders

To share our children's achievements we are going to publish the names of pupils receiving special certificates. This week congratulations go to:

Kind & Helpful

Toby Teagan Harvey

Club 99 Pippa

Toby Oscar Mia Cameron D

Working Hard

Logan R Theo Cameron C Oliver B Jago Shakithithi





This week Garden club planted or potted up 202 plants!!!

We received our Winter Crop Rocket Garden Box with loads of different salad leaves and Winter growing greens/brassicas.

The Veggie Garden is full and we hope to produce salad and crops that could be used for lunches.

We will have lots of the leftover plants available in the shop soon.

Don't Forget your Photos for September (and August)

